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Welcome to the 2022 school year! We are very happy 
to see the students and their happy faces in all the 
beautiful learning spaces. We head into the school term 
with excitement and hope with lots of activities being 
able to back on track, in a COVID safe way including 
swimming. There are some things which are still re-
stricted, and we will advise of any changes when need-
ed. A reminder that the Rapid Antigen Tests are recom-
mended twice per week for staff and students whilst we 
navigate the first few weeks of term.  

Please check our facebook page for any important daily 
updates 

 

Proudly introducing our Captains Bailey & Marli and Vice-Captains Erica & Max 

curriculum infant primary 

English Quality Text—

Ocean 

“The Feather” 

focus on narra-

tives 

Art Ocean Theme  

Science Living Things “      

Maths Whole Number “” 

Geography/

History 

Features & Plac-

es—Beach 

First Contacts 

Tuesday 2 August—Open day 
Invite your family and friends. 
Come enjoy BBQ with us. 
 
Friday 5 August—Jeans for Genes 
GOLD COIN DONATION 
 

Term 3 

Tuesday 2 Aug –Education Week—Open School 
11.30-1.30—BBQ Lunch All welcome 

Friday 5 Aug–Jeans for Genes day –GOLD COIN 

Tuesday 2 Aug—Sues last day 

Monday 8 Aug—Mr Garlick starts as Principal 

 

Term 4 

Friday 4 November—Colour Fun Run 

EDUCATION WEEK ACTIVITIES 

We invite the parents, families and the commu-
nity to our  ‘open classrooms’ for Education 
Week next Tuesday (2nd August) from 11.30-
1.30. You will be able to wander through our 
rooms and watch lessons as they are taught. 

P&C will be cooking a sausage sizzle for stu-
dents and families for lunch.  

A gold coin is appreciated for fundraising.  

 

On Friday (5th August) we are having our Jeans 
for Genes charity fundraiser day, where stu-
dents can wear jeans to school if they bring a 
gold coin donation.   

 Anglicare Survive & Thrive brochure attached 
for any families needing extra support. 

I wish to thank the community families and children for 
welcoming me into Cargo School. 

I have loved working with you all and believe you have 
a great school community here. 

I have taken a Principal role at my substantive school 
Penrith and will commence there on Wednesday. Mr 
Greg Garlick will be taking over as relieving Principal as 
from Monday week 4. He comes with very high recom-
mendations and a strong sporting background. Im sure 
you will all get to meet him on Monday 8 August. 

I wish your children every happiness and success as 
they progress in school life. 

We also say farewell to Paige this week and welcome 
Mrs Rebecca Simons who has been working here this 
week. Bec and Tahlia will be teaching the infants class-
room. 

We will be busy finalising some of the things I have 
started like planting our own orchard and vegetable 
garden with a grant from Woolworths for Sustainabil-
ity. 

The P&C will also be fundraising for some readers in 
the classrooms with the help of  grant from Cadia. 

We thank these partnerships for supporting small 
schools. 

28 July 22 



 

 

Time flies and it’s Term 3 already!  
Our primary students had a great time last week, experiencing the interactive lesson that Heathy Harold and educator 
Chris taught. On Monday, all students enjoyed the opportunity to dress as ‘old people’ to celebrate 100 days of learning 
and it was lovely to see all of the excitement buzzing around our school!  
In our classroom, it’s all systems go and we’re working hard as per usual.  
We have begun a new unit of work in English, learning all about the threats of harm to the Great Barrier Reef.  
In Maths, students have been learning about chance, and even had a lesson based on this topic using skittles (which they 
got to eat at the end!). It made for some very engaged learners!  
We’ve been learning about countries in geography, and in science we’re learning about solids, liquids and gases. Our stu-
dents have been working on fantastic collages in art too.  
I’d like to take the opportunity to thank the families who attended parent/teacher interviews this week. It was great to be 
able to discuss your child’s learning with you!  
It’s a busy term ahead and I look forward to seeing your friendly faces during some of our upcoming school events.   
 
Miss Rosser 

On Monday 25th July,  

Students at Cargo Public School dressed up as 100-year old's to represent our 100 days of learning in 
2022. 

  

Some student and families were very creative with their costumes and it made for a great discussion for 
the students to discuss their outfits with each other. Miss Palmer made some 100 and 1000's fairy bread 
for the students to enjoy as a lunchtime treat. Each and every student enjoyed the fairy bread a lot. 
Seconds were had!  


